
Hi	Kathy,	Brian	and	Phil,	
	
This	is	the	formal	GNSO	Council	approval	of	the	most	recent	Project	Change	Request	(PCR)	
submitted	by	the	RPM	PDP	WG.		
	
As	discussed	during	the	24	September	GNSO	Council	meeting,	the	GNSO	Council	
appreciates	all	of	the	work	of	the	Co-Chairs	and	PDP	WG	members	to	date,	and	we	
recognize	the	level	of	work	required	to	assess	public	comment	and	bring	the	Phase	1	work	
to	a	Final	Report.	
	
That	said,	the	GNSO	Council	views	this	PCR,	requesting	an	additional	40	days,	as	the	last	
PCR	we	will	consider.	Concurrently,	the	GNSO	Council	is	empowering	John	McElwaine,	as	
the	GNSO	Council	Liaison	to	the	RPM	PDP	WG,	to	step	in	if	it	appears	the	current	extension	
is	at	risk,	or	if	the	Co-Chairs	are	unable	to	agree	steps	to	meet	this	deadline.		
	
As	requested,	during	the	24	September	Council	call,	Phil	and	Brian	committed	to	working	
together,		with	all	Co-Chairs,	and	with	the	Council	Liaison	to	meet	the	new	extended	
deadline.	Kathy,	as	you	were	unable	to	attend	the	call,	I	request	that	you	respond	to	this	
email	with	your	commitment	in	the	same	manner.	
	
You	are	now	in	the	home	stretch	of	this	important	work,	and	your	efforts	are	much	
appreciated.	
	
Thank	you!	
	
Regards,	
Keith	
 
 


